
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

(A60 MANSFIELD ROAD, MARKET WARSOP) 

(30MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2022 (2239) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services. In order to fulfil a planning condition for the new housing development on 

Vale Road, Warsop and to improve road safety for pedestrians and road users. 

It has extended the existing 30mph speed limit on Mansfield Road, Market Warsop from its 

current terminal point (north of Vale Avenue) in a southerly direction to the terminal point of 

the existing 40mph limit, south of the railway bridge, approximately 586 metres south-west of 

Askew Lane, Market Warsop. 


